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Acceptance of Grants - U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

In accordance with C.O. Section 129.295, the Department of Public Utilities is advising 
Council of the acceptance of two grants from the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency. Both awards are for the Division of Water Pollution Control. 

The first award is in the amount of $959,752 and is for sewer work on East 115th Street. 
This project has been approved by Ordinance 1141-2016. 

The second award is in the amount of $959,752 and is for sewer work on West 70th

Street. This project has been approved by Ordinance 1026-2023. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Thank you. 


